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Dear Project Leader Lisa Bousfield,

 

I am writing in opposition to the proposed Antelope Tennant project. Logging after a fire does nothing to help the

recovery of a forest. In fact, the opposite is true, as the logging removes the remaining healthy trees. When you

add to that the erosion and pollution caused by industrial logging operations, you significantly delay any chance

of forest recovery.

 

Salvage logging has no legitimacy in forest stewardship. Please step away from this focus on logging activities as

the way forward for the Klamath National Forest.

 

A proper public comment period is needed to allow all affected communities to have their input.

 

Thank you,

 

Sincerely,

Scott Kravitz

2065 Oak St

San Francisco, CA 94117

 

 


